1;

o Ut Lot

' Hm, "H{E

| NTER DEPARTMENTAL

The Graduate School, Office of the Dean AD-30

September 19, 1974

TO:

Computer Science Group
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Professor J.L. Baer, Computer Science

Professor J.G. Cramer, Physics and Computer Science

D.B. Dekker, Mathematics and Computer Science

Professor G.E. Diehr, Business Administration and Computer Science
Computer Center
H. Golde, Electrical Engineering and Computer Stience

A.A. Goldstein, Mathematics and Computer Science

Professor R.G. Herriot, Computer Science

Professor A.D.C. Holden, Electrical Engineering and Computer Science
E.B. Hunt, Psychology and Computer Science

D.L. Johnson, Electrical Engineering and Computer Science
Professor T.H. Kehl, Physiolcgy and Biophysics and Computer Science
V. Klee, Mathematics and Computer Science

Professor R.A. Kronmal, Biostatistics and Computer Science
Professor R.E. Ladner, Computer Science

L.J. Lewis, Electrical Engineering and Computer Science

J.D. Noe, Computer Science and Electyical Engineering

R. Pyke, Mathematics and Computer Science

Professor R.W. Ritchie, Computer Science

Professor T. Rockafellar, Mathematics and Computer Science
Professor A.C. Shaw, Computer Science

Research Assistant Professor J.S5. Sobolewski, Medicine and Computer Sc1ence

Dear Colleagues:

Warmest congratulations te all of you now that the Regents have acted to

establish a Department of Computer Science.

You should be proud of the develop-

ment which has taken place in the Computer Science Group beginning with the
initiation of the proposal to offer a graduate program in Computer Science which
came to the Graduate School Office in July 1966, and to the authorization of

the graduate programs by the Regents in March, 1967.

Over this 8-year period the University has awarded 19 Ph.D. degrees and 50 M.S.
degrees in Computer Science and the program has shown great strength as well as,
I feel certain, a high rating of quality throughout the United States.

This letter will serve to record the transfer of the authority to offer the
degrees of Master of Science Im—Compuiew—Sesense and Doctor of Philosophy fmr
Sompeton—Setemres from the faculty in the Computer Science Group to the faculty
in the Department of Computer Science, which will operate under the auspices
of the College of Engineering and the College of Arts and Sciences.
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This letter will also dissolve officially the Computer Science Group with
sincere thanks to the members of the faculty who have so ably served in
that Group.

Please let us know at any time this Office may be of assistance in connectiom
with the work of the Department of Computer Science.

Yours v sfncerely,

b

Joseph Lf{McCarthy

Dean
d

JLM:?}g

cc: President John R. Hogness
Dr. §. Katz
Dean George Beckmann
Dean W. R. Hill



